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MEMORANDUM 

Planning Commission Meeting of January 30, 2019 
 
TO:  Planning Commission       Item I.3 
 
FROM: Heather Ferris, Associate Planner 
 
DATE:  January 23, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: For Possible Action: SUP-18-166 a request for a Special Use Permit for a new 70 
foot tall wireless communications facility at 3331 South Carson Street, APN 009-112-17.  
 
Recommended motion: 
I move to continue SUP-18-166 to the Planning Commission meeting of February 27, 2019. 
 
Staff is requesting the Commission continue this item to the Planning Commission meeting of 
February 27, 2019, to allow staff the opportunity to continue to work with the applicant to 
improve the aesthetics of the proposed monopole.  The applicant has agreed to the 
continuation.   
 
 
A copy of staff’s correspondence with the applicant is attached. 
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